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From: Tripp, Anthony
To: "Stuart Stapleton"; 
Subject: EQ expansion
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 8:44:00 AM


Stuart,
 
On January 05 you phoned to enquire if it would be possible to lease property contiguous to 
the current operations and expand onto that property.  
After discussions with management and legal it was determined that it might be possible.  
This would be considered an expansion of the current permitted operations to contiguous 
property.  As such it would require a modification of the operating permit.  This would be 
considered a moderate modification with a $5,000 fee [62-730.293(1)(o), F.A.C.] and a 
demonstration that the expansion does not constitute a substantial modification as per 62-
730.182, F.A.C.  If you give me a call we can discuss what that demonstration will require.  
The landowner that you will be leasing the expansion property from will have to sign on to 
the permit as well.  The modification will require public notice (newspaper and radio).
 
Let me know if you have any questions regarding the procedure and if you still contemplate 
the expansion.
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
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